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P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
 

The Public Hearings originally scheduled on Monday, October, 30, 2023, have been 

rescheduled.  Perquimans County will hold two Public Hearings on Monday, November 6, 2023, 

in the Meeting Room of the Perquimans County Library located at 514 S. Church Street, 

Hertford, North Carolina.  The Public Hearings are scheduled to start at 6:30 p.m. and at 6:45 

p.m. and will continue as time permits.  All interested citizens are encouraged to attend. 

The purpose of the public hearings is to receive citizens’ comments on the following 

matters:   

1. The proposed schedules, standards, and rules to be used in appraisal for Perquimans 

County which was submitted to the Board of County Commissioners on October 16th 

during their Work Session and were available for public inspection in the Tax 

Department, 107 N. Front Street., Hertford, NC.   

2. The County’s proposed conveyance of a four-acre tract of land to East Coast Steel 

Fabrication. 
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